
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, Jan. 6th, 2025 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission all members were present. Seven guests were present. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/ Weidling 

Minutes from Dec. 2nd, 2024, reviewed and approved, Weidling /Benson 

Requests from the Public for Agenda 

No requests from Public. 

 Open Business from Floor   

Planning Commission Discussion 

Discussed of use for ARPA Money for Town Parking lot and that the County will not complete the 
paving as requested. 

Discussed Wyatt Porter Conditional Use Permit. Joe Miller provided feedback on decisions by the 
Board of Adjustments designating a Contractor Storage Yard and regulations. 

Discussed update on Britton and Hammond Oaks 

Chairmans’s Report  

Chairman Hueg provide update on the Xcel Solar Plan and provided insight into the Public Service 
Commission and DNR involvement. Paul  explained the ramifications regarding emergency service 
calls.  

Paul again brought up it is illegal to plow snow across from driveways  on Town, County and State 
roads.  

The January meeting to be Monday 1/6/2025. 

Meeting adjourned 8:27 pm, Miller/ Benson 

Submitted 1/9/2025 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

  

 


